
 
 

2019 RAC US Study Group Registration Announcement 

The Education Committee of SDRAN is pleased to offer the RAC Study Program for the US using 

WebEx. The Education Committee is also pleased to offer a discounted rate of the RAPS text book 

through RAPS once you register in our classes. 

SDRAN will hold twelve (12) study sessions for the US Regulatory Affairs Certification (RAC) Study group 

beginning May 9th, 2019. These will be live, interactive WebEx sessions. Phone and internet connections 

are needed for each class. Registration fees and timelines are listed below. This study group aims to help 

those interested in preparing for the Fall 2019 or Spring 2020 US RAC exam.  

Classes: Weekly on Thursday evenings from May 9th through August 1st, at 6:30 pm (PST). Each session 

is expected to last for approximately 2 hours.  

Registration and Fees: Registration is open to 2019 SDRAN members only. If you are not a current 

member, you will be prompted to pay for your membership along with registration for this Study Group 

or membership can be obtained by visiting the SDRAN website (www.SDRAN.org) for a fee of $55. Please 

acquire your SDRAN membership before registering for the RAC Study Group. The deadline for 

registration is May 18th. There are no refunds– no registration is allowed after that date. SDRAN will 

confirm your class registration and send you both the class syllabus and WebEx access by email. 
 

Event Registration Time Registration Fee 

Registration Now – May 10 $100 

Final Registration May 11 – May 18 $125 
 
Note:  

1. This announcement is for the US RAC Study Group registration only. Separate announcements are 

available for the EU and CAN RAC Study Group registrations. 

2. Registered students will receive an invitation to join the WebEx by email; only remote access is 

available. 

3. For questions regarding RAC certifications, purchase of the discounted RAPS text book, study 

materials, and other related inquiries, it is highly recommended that you read the Frequently Asked 

Questions (FAQs) published on SDRAN’s website before registering for the US RAC Study Group. To 

access the FAQs, please follow this link https://www.sdran.org/educationalprograms 

 

**For questions regarding the US RAC study group, please contact Tom Crimmel, SDRAN Vice President 

of Education, at education@sdran.org 
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